
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will have tables set up for Euchre, Sevens, and board 
games.  Any questions about the games can be directed to 
Angela Hyde. 
 
It’s a potluck so please bring a dish to pass.  Although we are 
getting the location for free, we will be taking a collection to 
help support the Eaton Area Senior Center.  Questions can be 
directed to Casey or Kim Mulvany.   
 
Sign up at the March Membership Meeting or RSVP to Angela 
at vettechic    @    hotmail        com. 
 
Sevens will be played according to NCCC rules, posted with the flyer on the club website. 


